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derk22@hotmail.com <derk22@hotmail.com> 17 December 2013 10:01
To: csg.review@chiefscientist.nsw.gov.au

Hi Mary and Chris

Thanks for meeting with myself and other members of the Manning Clean Water Action Group
(MCWAG) and friends in Taree yesterday.

It was a bitter sweet experience for myself. The independence and professionalism was comforting and
empowering to me but the limits regards the terms of reference for your team was a bit ofa shock to me
at the time. After thinking it all through I guess I can understand why these limits are installed.

T will continue to source as much information as possible and encourage my friends and other MCWAG
members to do the same.

Is the following link of interest to you? I have not validated or enquired about it other that to ask to
person who posted it what is happening now about it. I understand that it is in QLD but I am simply
passing on alleged evidence of what may happen in NSW.

https:/focdn-sphotos-h-a.akamaihd. net/hphotos-ak-prn2/v/1484794_1020221 628804204 7.
362491284 _n jpg?oh=545e65d4d2¢93b3a4d4e9bd7b6c3f284&0e=52B14F82& gda =
1387357439 33e9a512adcc5ca95b0dd1deel 54a25b

The content of this letter is my own personal view and not that of MCWAG.

Regards

Bruce Derkenne
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